
 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

6687 OF 
 
Date: 04/22/22 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Christie Kelly, Procurement Contract Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6687 OF for Truck towed Attenuators to be opened 

on May 2, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. It is the Bidder’s responsibility to 
check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1 VI.E.1. b. 23 The specification states 
that the attenuator will use 
“Replaceable 
cartridge(s) design”. The 
TTMA-200 uses an open 
frame design 
with replaceable bursting 
tubes, that do not require 
the need for 
cartridges. This system 
has been tested under 
2016 MASH TL-3 
and has received an 
FHWA Letter of Eligibility. 
Will this be 
acceptable, to the State of 
Nebraska, as an approved 
alternative 
to the use of cartridges? 

Per ITB 6687 OF, Section VI, Subsection 
A. VENDOR INSTRUCTIONS “Vendor must 
respond to each of the following statements. 
Specifications listed are minimum conditions 
that must be met in order for a Vendor to 
qualify for the award. 
  
“NO & PROVIDE ALTERNATIVE” 
responses should be used only with a 
narrative response in the 
“NOTES/COMMENTS” section explaining in 
detail any deviation from the Vendor’s ability 
to meet the condition, and an explanation of 
how this would be determined to be an 
acceptable alternative to meeting the 
condition. Alternatives must be detailed in 
such a way that allows such deviations to be 
fully evaluated. The State shall determine at 
its sole discretion whether or not the 
Vendor’s alternative is an acceptable 
alternative. 

 
 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
 


